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 There will be Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament in Dunhill Church on Wednesday from after 10.00 a.m. Mass 

until 1.00 p.m. and in Fenor Church on Friday from after 10.00 a.m. Mass until 12.00 noon 

 Thanks to all who supported last weekend’s special collection to help the people of Pakistan.  The collection in 

our parish raised €2964.16 which will be given to support the work of both Malteser International and Trócaire.  

Your support, along with that of other parishes throughout the country, will ensure a better future for at least some 

of these poor people.  We hope that all the survivors of this catastrophe will receive the food, shelter and security 

they need, as well as comfort in this time of distress.  We pray too for the work of aid agencies like Trócaire and 

Malteser International who are working with people whose lives have been devastated by the torrential flooding. 

 Friday next is the First Friday of September and Fr Paul will be visiting the sick and housebound in their homes.  

If you, or anyone you know, would like a visit with the Sacraments of Reconciliation, Eucharist and the Sacrament 

of the Sick, please contact the parish office as soon as possible on 051-396892.  

 Best wishes to the children and teachers who will return to school this week.  Fenor National School reopens on 

Monday, 30
th
 August, and Dunhill National School reopens on Wednesday, September 01

st
.  We hope that it will 

be a very successful year in both schools.  Best wishes also to those starting school for the first time, and to those 

beginning in secondary school and in third-level colleges in the weeks ahead. 

 The aim of the Knock Marriage Introductions Bureau is to introduce people considering marriage to a suitable 

marriage partner.  Over 800 marriages have taken place as a result of these introductions.  If you are searching for a 

suitable partner, why not consider applying?  For further information contact the Bureau at Knock, Co. Mayo.  

Phone 094-9375960 or visit www.knockmarriagebureau.com and read about the workings of the Bureau. 

 Would you like to study Theology from home?  The Dominicans are offering a full programme, accredited up to 

B.Th. level, designed especially for lay people who 

may have no previous academic experience but who 

wish to learn about their faith.  Contact them at: The 

Priory Institute, Tallaght, Dublin 24.  Tel: 01 4048124 

or visit their website at www.prioryinstitute.com 

 UCC adult education department are presenting a 

Diploma Course in Local and Regional Studies.  The 

course will run each Tuesday evening in the five 

subject areas of history, geography, archaeology, 

folklore and music, and is suitable for those interested 

in parish history and local studies.  For more details, 

please contact the Dunhill Multi-Education Centre on 

051-396934 or at enquiries@dunhilleducation.com 

 Fr Liam Lawton will be playing in concert at The 

Strand Theatre, Carrick on Suir, on Friday, October 

08th.  Ticket information available at 051 645050 or at 

www.liamlawton.com. 

 Last week’s Parish Collection totalled: Masses  

€516.32 & Envelopes €505.90.  Thank you. 

  Sunday, August 29
th

     

 

Fenor Church at 9.30 a.m. 

Dunhill Church at 11.00 a.m. 

 Monday,  August 30
th

    Fenor Church at 10.00 a.m. 

Tuesday, August 31
st
          Fenor Church at 10.00 a.m. 

Wednesday, September 01
st
             

 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

Both Churches at 10.00 a.m. 

Dunhill Church from after 10.00 a.m. Mass until 1.00 p.m. 

Thursday, September 02
nd

            Both Churches at 10.00 a.m. 

 Friday,  September 03
rd

             

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

Both Churches at 10.00 a.m. 

Fenor Church from after 10.00 a.m. Mass until 12.00 noon 

Saturday,  September 04
th

             Fenor Church at 6.30 p.m. 

Prayer for family and friends 

Lord Jesus Christ, I praise and thank you for 

my parents, my brothers and sisters and 

children whom you have given me to cherish.   

Surround them with your tender, loving care.  

Teach them to love and serve one another,  

in true affection,  

and to look to you in all their needs.   

I place them all in your care,  

knowing that your love for them  

is greater than my own.   

Keep us close to one another in this life  

and bring us at the last to our true  

and heavenly home.   

Blessed be God for ever.  Amen 

 

 


